
 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 
EM WL 3.3.23 

 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

We have had a calm and positive return to school this week which has been 

lovely to see. Our year 11 students have been sitting their next set of mock 

exams – it has been fantastic to see how they have conducted themselves in the 

assessments and in their preparation for them. 

We have a number of House challenges over this half term including: 

• Design a bookmark for World Book Day. 

• Most positive ATL points. 

• World Poetry Day – submit a song, lyric or poem. 

• Sports event to be confirmed. 

It would be fantastic to see as many students as possible involved in these 

events. 

Thank you to everyone who submitted a nomination for a member of staff last 

half term – it was fantastic to read them all. We have decided to keep this going 

right up until Easter so please email me at staffnominations@birchwoodhigh.org 

to say thank you to any member of staff in school. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes and take care, 
 

 
 

Emma Mills 
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